
April 1, 2020

Dear Prospective Launch Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations! Congratulations! Your child has been accepted for 6th Grade at Launch Charter 
School for the 2020-21 school year. We are excited to welcome you and your family 
into the Launch community!

To confirm your child’s spot in the 6th grade class please do the following.  Additional 
information is provided on the How to Enroll page in your folder.

•	 �Please complete the short form on the Launch website (click on Enroll) within 
48 hours.

•	 Complete enrollment paperwork and submit documents within two weeks.

“We are crew” “We are crew” is a sentiment and a belief that guides all of the work we do at Launch. 
As crew, we all share responsibility for the Launch community. Everyone on our crew- 
teachers, staff, students and families - has a voice and role to play in creating a joyful 
school where all children learn and achieve. 

Crew certainly came to the forefront as we moved our school to a distance learning 
program just a couple weeks ago. Our entire community came together with energy, 
positive spirit, and compassion to support each other in taking this big step! We are 
pleased to report that student engagement is high and that teachers are building out 
great content and personalized support for each of our students.

Parents, guardians, students, siblings and other family members – welcome to the 
Crew. On behalf of all of the Launch staff, we are thrilled to begin our work with your 
family! 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

LAUNCH CHARTER SCHOOL, 1580 DEAN STREET, BROOKYLN, NY 11213  
718-604-6910    WWW.LAUNCHSCHOOL.ORG

Efrat Kussell 
Principal 
ekussell@launchschool.org


